
 

MENDOCINO COAST RECREATION AND PARK DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

FINAL FISCAL YEAR 2015-16 BUDGET 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Wednesday, June 17, 2015 at 5:30pm (or as soon 

thereafter as the matter may be heard) at the Coast Community Library, 225 Main Street, 

Point Arena, CA, the Mendocino Coast Recreation and Park District Board of Directors 

will hold a public hearing on the above entitled matter in accordance with Section 5788.1 

of the Public Resources Code of the State of California, as follows: 

1. That the Mendocino Coast Recreation and Park District has adopted a Preliminary 

Fiscal 2015-16 Budget and said budget is available for viewing at the C.V. Starr 

Community Center (300 S. Lincoln St, Fort Bragg, CA 95437) during regular 

business hours and on the district’s website at www.mendocoastrec.org. The 

preliminary budget anticipates revenues in the amount of $801,720, expenditures 

in the amount of $798,376 and an increase of available net assets in the amount of 

$3,344. 

2. All interested persons may appear at said meeting and comment on any matter 

regarding the budget, or may submit written comments to the district office or by 

email to mcrpdbooks@mcn.org prior to the close of business on June 16, 2015. 
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